## CPSO deputy receives Trey Hutchison Memorial Award

Thursday, October 27, 2022

The Caddo/ Bossier Domestic Violence Task Force presented Cpl. Timothy Johns the Trey Hutchison Memorial Award for his work as an advocate for domestic violence survivors on Thursday, said Sheriff Steve Prator.

Cpl. Johns is described as a go-getter who is always looking for ways to help others and to improve his skills. He has been proactive in working to find ways to help build a solid case to benefit victims of domestic violence.

Corporal Timothy Johns began his career with the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office working at the Caddo Correctional Center in September of 2004. He was later transferred to the Patrol Division in 2013 and is currently in the process of moving to the Criminal Investigations Division to become a crime scene investigator.

The Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office is proud of Cpl. Johns and appreciates the honor he brings to our agency.

## Attachments











